Friday Flyer — September 15, 2023
News You Can UUse
From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford

- Worship This Week — Giving and Getting
- Rev. Niki Norman
- Worship at 10:00 AM — September 17th

e Church Activities This Week:

o Sunday, Sept 17 @ 10:00 AM - Worship

o Sunday, Sept 17 @ 11:00 AM - Informational Meeting
o Wednesday, Sept 20 @ 6:00 PM - Harbour Singers

o Thursday, Sept 21 @ 5:15 PM - SBGM — EQME-NOA

Unless indicated otherwise, these activities welcome all members and friends.

Office Hours
Minister, Rev. Lori Whittemore By Appointment (email: revlori.uucsb@gmail.com)
Administrator, Brian Dustin Mon-Wed-Fri —8-11 AM

Caring Needs — Please contact church office.

Upcoming Events and Activities

Worship Support Volunteers

Every member of our church family has a role to play. We need ushers, flowers, coffee
hour hosts, audio/video support and worship assistants every Sunday. Please sign up
for at least two slots on the schedule on the bulletin board by the restrooms.
Thanks.

Discussion: The BoT’s Proposal to Replace Our Boiler — September 17
This conversation will take place in the sanctuary following worship.

FiAT Boiler Information

There has been a great deal of conversation regarding the replacement of our old oil boiler.
FiAT has provided links to provide more information. Here is a Side-by-side Comparison
with answers to questions various people have posed. Feel free to contact Sonja or Randa
or a member of the Board of Trustees if you have further questions.

Share the Plate — September — Minister’s Discretionary Fund
In September, we will be sharing our plate collection with the MDF. Half of the plate
offering for the month will be earmarked for this fund.

Live Stream on YouTube

We are now live streaming our services on YouTube every Sunday at 8:30am
Feeling under the weather? Can't get to church?
Want to join the service from the comfort of your own home?
Join us live at 10:00am every Sunday on our YouTube channel.
Unitarian Universalist Church of Saco-Biddeford.

Hannaford Cards
Ellie L. will be selling Hannaford Gift Cards in the Parish Hall on Sundays after church. If
you buy your groceries with a Hannaford card, the church receives 5%.


mailto:revlori.uucsb@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UiwHyeuDj7mn5P0x7nc5KImz9qpihIYHN_bKMZDsYU/edit.

